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CHUTNEY MARY IS MOVING TO ST JAMES'S 
 

Chutney Mary will be moving to 73 St James’s Street, London SW1 from its present home in 
Chelsea early in 2015, after a major refurbishment  
  
These are historic restaurant premises located in one of London’s most exclusive areas. These 
premises were initially occupied by Prunier, the historic French fish restaurant, from 1936 to 
1980. The most recent occupant was Wheelers. 
  
Therefore, they are very appropriate for the new Chutney Mary. We are currently finalising the 
features of the new Chutney Mary – culinary, design & style. 
  
The new Chutney Mary will combine the most successful aspects of the cuisine from the 
existing Chutney Mary with significant innovation in menu items, styling and presentation. The 
menu will be refined and tailored for St James’s. 
  
The fine new interiors will be tailored for the space & the location. 
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Media requesting further information and images should contact: 
Marketing Department 
020 7724 2525 Option 2 
marketing@realindianfood.com 
 
 
 
 
 


